
 

Marco Men’s Club 

 Bocce 

Marco Men’s Club Bocce League’s second annual awards “dinner banquet” was held at the Brewery. 
Well, actually a lunch. Okay it was 2 in the afternoon. We enjoyed lunch and dinner depending on your 
point of view. 

We recognized the top teams. 

In the two years running we have expanded from 8 to 20 teams involving over 100 members and wives. 
We spend an hour a week, out in the sun doing the best we can, all having a good time, playing with 
friends, and meeting new friends. Let’s just say it’s a rewarding “low impact sport”. 

Later this year we will put out a “call for players” in September through November Newsletter. 
December we apply for courts from the city then form our teams. We start play in January finishing in 
April. City permitting we will play Tuesday and Thursday.  

This year’s winning teams: 

             Tuesday “Team Campbell”    Thursday “Team Wrona” 

                 

Pictured John and Marline Campbell with team 
mates Dave and Maureen Hodgkinson  11-2  

Pictured Gary Wrona, Ray and Kathy Davis, Aida 
Wrona with team mate Yvette Wrona  11-2 

 

11-2 record is a high mark. Congratulations to all! 

Thanks to Marvin Klein for kicking off the season, Dave Scarborough helping through the season and Ray 
Davis for putting the luncheon together.  

Best wishes, and see you again next season. 

Warren Uhl 




